
Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment Friday 2nd February

Dear Parents,

Well it’s a rather belated Newsletter this week - apologies but we have updated our events
and activities for the rest of the term so please take some time to pencil these into diaries.
We will try to keep you informed of any additional events or changes if they happen.

PTA Valentines Disco
Our fantastic PTA have been working so hard to continue on the successes of their
Christmas activities. Next week sees our First valentines Disco taking place and we can’t wait
to see lots of our Primary children having fun together. Dates and times of the disco are as
follows:

● Reception, Year 1 and 2 -  3pm - 4:15
● Years 3 to 6 - 4:30 - 6pm

Tickets are £2 and will be for sale in Reception every morning.
In addition to Valentine's tickets the PTA are also selling our incredibly popular candy grams,
These will also be for sale every morning and cost £1.

Library Books
It’s been wonderful to see so many of our students taking books out of the library, however
we have noticed a number of books that are now overdue and need to be returned. Please
can you take some time to check your home to ensure any overdue books are either
returned or renewed.

E-Safety Day
Next Tuesday sees us taking part in Internet Safety Day across Atlantic Academy. Alongside

the lessons taking place in
school there is also a chance
for you to be involved at
home. Why not complete
some of the activities on our
learning grid? .

It’s going to be a bust last
week of this half term, but
it’s also going to be a great
one!

Miss Heppell

Hero of the week
To enjoy our virtual Heroes
assembly, please click here

Congratulations to all our
heroes this week

February
7th February - E-Safety Day

9th February - PTA Valentines
Disco

10th February - Year 1 Castle
Banquet

10th February - Reception Heroes
Day

13th February - Half Term
20th February - Primary Science

Week
25th February - Year 5 Mental

Health Workshop
26th February - Year 2 Topic

Launch
28th February - Brilliant Club

Graduation at Exeter University

March
1st March - Year 5 Animation

lesson with Bournemouth
University

3rd March - World Book Day
6th March - Year 6 Jurassic

Workshop with Bournemouth
University

10th March - Year 1 Teddy Bears
Picnic and beach trip

15th March - Year 1 Phonics parent
information session

17th March - Red Nose Day Events
20th March - Year 4 Topic Day

21th March - Parent Forum
31th March - Easter Bonnet Parade

Reception to Year 3
31th March - Last Day of Term

April
3rd April - Start of Easter Holidays

https://youtu.be/_2_tgsuUP7M

